
GRANT OPPORTUNITY 
Water is an integral part of life, community and wellbeing. 

To help protect and celebrate the importance of water, particularly drinking water, in your community, 
the First Nations Health Authority Drinking Water Safety Program would like to invite First Nations  

communities in BC to submit a proposal for a community water awareness day event or activity!

The objective of the Our Community, Our Water event Grant is to support awareness and preservation 
of First Nations’ community drinking water sources. FNHA is providing small grants 

for BC First Nations Communities to support hosting these events or activities.

Please note, proposals will be assessed on an on-going basis through the fiscal year 
and events must be held before March 31, 2025. Applicants must be a BC First Nations community and 

are only eligible for one water awareness grant per fiscal year. 

Our Community,
Our Water

“Celebrate With a Water Awareness Day in Your Community”

For more information, visit us online: www.fnha.ca/about/news-

and-events/news/our-community-our-water-grant-opportunity 

Online application link:

www.interceptum.com/s/en/FNHA-Water-Awareness-Grant

https://interceptum.com/s/en/FNHA-Water-Awareness-Grant



